Dear Supplier
For many years Electrolux has adopted a strategy to encourage the use of EDI (Electronic data Interchange) in the communications between its Factories and Suppliers, and many of our Suppliers now use this method, improving the speed and accuracy of information exchanged between our businesses.

Recently, senior management of Electrolux decided to completely rationalise its communication strategy in order to have full “EDI” style communications with all our Suppliers

The communications (messages) we intend to cover are:
1. Sending of call-offs / forecasts (Electrolux to Supplier)

2. Sending of despatch advices (Supplier to Electrolux)

3. Sending of Invoices (Supplier to Electrolux)

If you currently use traditional EDI for some messages only, we strongly encourage you to expand your use to all the messages. However you may also switch to the new “WebEDI” tool to manage all the messages. Suppliers that currently do not enjoy any type of electronic communication have to decide to use either traditional EDI (preferred) or “WebEDI” method.
Newly introduced internet based “WebEDI” tool allows Suppliers to communicate electronically with Electrolux, requiring them to have only a standard Internet connection and Internet browser (such as Microsoft Internet Explorer).  The Service is “free” to our Suppliers, and is designed to be extremely easy to use, and quick to implement.

In overview, this new “WebEDI” application will allow the Supplier (via Internet) to:
1. View call-offs/forecasts 

2. Download call-offs/forecasts into MS Excel format

3. Create and generate EDI despatches, together with all printed documents and package labelling to ODETTE standards

4. Create and generate EDI Invoices, and the physical printed invoice based on the despatches
In conclusion:
Electrolux requests that you strongly support us in this activity, which should be of significant benefit to us and yourselves in improving the speed, accuracy and efficiency in administration of managing our factory-Supplier communications.

We will of course continue to support our current communications methods until this activity is complete, but it is the clear objective of Electrolux, to manage all the Factory-Supplier communications (Call-offs, Forecasts, Despatch advices, Invoices) by either traditional EDI or WebEDI.

Electrolux has established a support organisation to help you through these activities, and will provide you with all the support you need (including documentation) to switch to full electronic communications with us.
You will be contacted soon (or in same case, you already had been approached by factories), to discuss the way in which you wish to communicate with Electrolux in future, and to prepare a time-table for implementation.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

Should you have any questions then please contact myself or directly your contact person at the plant, who will provide you with any support you might need

Best Regards

Supply Chain Manager
